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Zeta chapter held our first business meeting of the year this past week on Tuesday, September 25th.  Our chapter has grown by at least ten members in the past year, with the induction of some new members in December and in May.  We are excited to attend both the local Mini-Grant Brunch and the AWAIC Gala on October 20th.  Our other business meetings will take place on Monday, November 26; Tuesday, January 29; and Friday, March 22.  We've got a new event planned for this year called "Zeta Gives Back," where our members will participate in volunteer work in January and share our experiences at our January meeting.  We are also considering a retreat of some sort in April.

